RITE NOW () ROP

Hillcrest Academy is proud of the program and services that we provide to our student-ath-
letes and families. We wanted to share our pride by opening our doors to placing agencies
and families for our annual Open House. Attendees learned more about our program and re-
ceived a tour of the campus. The Open House wrapped up with parent-teacher conferences.
In addition, customers were able to meet and greet the management team and enjoy lunch
with their student-athletes.

Hillcrest Academy was fortunate to have several stakeholders attend this annual event. Every-
one that attended the Open House left with a gift bag and some even left with a door prize!
This event highlighted the team first culture at Hillcrest Academy, as it required coordination
and contribution from every department on campus.

Hillcrest Academy would like to thank each and every person who contributed to or attended
this event. We are looking forward to next years Open House!



